World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions

assisting churches since 1971

November 3, 2009

Dear Friend and Supporter of Chick and Renee Atkins,

Chick Atkins went Home to be with the Lord on Saturday, October 31. His last days on this earth were spent at home with his family and friends at his side, reminiscing of the Lord's blessings through the years.

The Atkins have for many years been involved in assisting missionaries around the world. Although health concerns have kept them at home in the US for several years, this time was filled with ongoing ministries in local churches to the extent that his health allowed. Up until the time of his death, Bro. Chick continued to say that if the Lord chose to heal his body, he would go back to the foreign field. While this is a time of sadness for the family, it is also a time of rejoicing in the life of a faithful servant of the Lord.

The viewing will be held on Saturday, November 7, at 11:00 a.m., followed by the funeral at 12:30. Both the viewing and the funeral will be held at the Westgate Baptist Church, 1990 Old Reidville Road, Spartanburg, SC 29301.

Flowers may be sent to the church; the requested delivery time is Friday afternoon between 12 and 5, to the main office.

If you would like to send your condolences to Mrs. Atkins, you may do so at the following address:

Mrs. Renee Atkins P.O. Box 129 Duncan, SC 29334 chick atkins@yahoo.com

Please uphold the family in your prayers at this time.

Sincerely,

John O'Malley